
 

Annual General Meeting 2008 

Alan O'Neill 

The Angus Canoe Club AGM 2008 is due to take place this Thursday, 13th November.  The venue for the meeting is the Caledonian 

Hotel, Brechin and we meet at 7.30pm, for 8.00pm start.  Please try to come along and support the club.  In all there are 46 

adult members - the clubs constitution demands that 25% of that number be present before the meeting can take place.  That 

means 12 adults must be there - you may recall that last year we didn't get that turn out and the AGM was then delayed until the 

beginning of the following year.  Given that committee positions, membership fees and the like are all decided at the AGM, it is 

easy to see why we need to make those decisions in a timely fashion!  Should you be interested in taking on a committee 

position, then please get in touch with me, or one of the other committee members to find out more.  A "job description" of each 

committee position can be found on the club web site - choose Contact Us from the menu.  If you do intend to come along then it 

would be helpful to know that in advance too!  Thanks in advance and Keep Paddling.  

Pool Sessions 

Iain Taylor 

Pool sessions are have got off to an excellent start after the October Holidays.  Please remember that the sessions start at 

7.00pm for the juniors and 8.00pm for the adults.  The pool at Kirriemuir is booked and lots of interesting and varied activities 

are planned by your pool coaches.  Pool fees will be collected at the start of each session, please hand the monies over to the 

adult collecting the fees that night, and ensure your name is ticked off the list! Thanks 

River Safety and Rescue 

Brian Crowe 

A River Safety and Rescue course took place for club members on 26th October - 9 members took part on a chilly October 

afternoon.  Given the time of year and amount of time to be spent in the water, it was felt inappropriate for juniors to attend 

this activity.  It was going to be just too cold, even with wet suits on - and this proved to be the case.  Though having said that, 

everyone there was game for jumping in and practicing their rescue techniques.  Well done to all who attended. 
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